
From My Heart to Yours 

We have received the following and 
placed it on the bulletin board in the 
hallway by the church office:  
· A thank you from Chandler Moore. 
· A thank you from Keith Lucas, 

Sandra Reilly, & the family of 
Lillie Mae Merrill. 

In Our Thoughts 
and Prayers 

FBC Activities 

Sunday, September 3 
 8:30 a.m. Praise Team Rehearsal 
 9:30 a.m. Sunday School 
 10:45 a.m. Morning Worship 
   
Monday, September 4
  Church office closed 
 

Tuesday, September 5 
 6:30 a.m. Ladies’ Prayer 
 10:00 a.m. Joy Choir 
 

Wednesday, September 6 
 4:45 p.m. Supper is Served 
 5:30 p.m. Kid’s Choir 
 5:30 p.m. Mom Time 
 5:45 p.m. Prayer Meeting
 6:00 p.m. Rock Solid 
 6:30 p.m. Adult Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, September 7 
 9:00 a.m. Ladies Bible Study begins 
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Sunday School Attendance:         560                                                                                                                    
 On Campus: 452 
 Off Campus: 108 
�

Wkly Budget Required: $34,614.00 
Wkly Budget Received:   $27,303.59  
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September 3-9, 2017 

Buddy Thibodeaux ............ 757-1893 
Trey Waterloo .................... 212-6429 
Tommy Clopton ................. 757-5078 
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It’s simple! Go to our church 
website, www.fbcbrookhaven.org, 
click on the Give link on the end of 
the Blue Banner, click on the First 
Time? box, and fill in the 
information on the page and submit. 

LADIES’ PRAYER TIME 
All ladies are welcome to join the 
ladies’ prayer time in the Prayer 
Room on Tuesday mornings at 6:30 
a.m.  Also, if you would like to 
begin an evening ladies prayer 
group in your home or in the church 
prayer room, please contact Joyce 
Bedsole at 601-757-5773. 

�����	�����������
	���������
��


���������	�����
�

1. Believer’s Baptism: Trusting Jesus 
Christ as your Lord and Savior and 
following Him in believer’s baptism 
by immersion. 
2. Transfer of Letter: Moving your 
membership from another Baptist 
church. 
3. Statement of Faith: Affirming your 
commitment to Christ and 
participation in believer’s baptism by 
immersion. 
 

If you have any questions or if you 
would like more information on 
joining the FBC Brookhaven family, 
just call the church office at 
601.833.5118.  
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· Samuel & Brooke Ballard on the 

birth of a son, Beckett Easton, 
born on August 7, 2017.  The 
great-grandparents are Ron & 
Sue Ballard. 
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September 3, 2017 

 
Bed Babies - Room 102 

Sandra Gerald, Linda Ebbers 
 

Creepers - Room 104 
Lance & Lori Newman 

 

Toddlers - Room 105 
Luke & Lauren Horton 

 

Two Year Olds 
Chris & Leslie White 

 

Three Year Olds 
Corey & Ashley Hickman 

 

 Four Year Olds 
Jeff & Nikki Henning 

August Pledge: $13,947.22 
 

August Received: $16,378.75 

�����������
Wednesday, September 6th 

6:00 p.m. in the Student Life Center 
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Saturday, September 30th 
Chautauqua Park, Crystal Springs 

Cost is $20 plus food.  
Will leave from the church at 4:30 p.m. 

Dear Church Family, 
 
This past Sunday, we heard our first Clear Vision 2020 campaign update from 
Mr. Bill Sones. Since 2012, we have completed two major building renovation 
campaigns at a cost of $2.3 million. Our goal for each renovation was to pay 
them off within three to five years. Thus we set our sights to have both paid off 
between 2018 and 2022.  You have been faithful to give sacrificially while also 
being faithful to the church budget and mission giving. At the beginning of this 
year, we owed $455,000. Clear Vision 2020 launched in April.  At the end of 
August, our debt has been lowered to $230,000. Praise the Lord.  
 
Also a new Executive Building Committee has been approved to establish the 
scope and develop plans for the 3rd phase of our Master Plan. It is our goal to 
remove the current building debt and collect the 3rd phase seed money 
concurrently with the work of the Executive Building Committee. Thank you for 
giving so generously. 
 
We are also blessed each time the Lord adds to our church membership. This past 
Sunday, we welcomed James and Lori Laird into our church family. They have 
four daughters and you will enjoy worshipping and serving with this family. So 
many in our community could benefit from our children, youth and adult 
programs. Invite someone to join you this week at our church. 
 
This month will be an exciting time of outreach and ministry to our entire 
community. We will add a flyer distribution to our third PrayerWalk Brookhaven 
event on Saturday, September 23rd, as we promote the “Tell Everyone Crusade” 
on Sunday, September 24th, at 5:00 p.m. at the Brookhaven High School Football 
Stadium.   You will want to invite everyone to the crusade. We have PrayerWalk 
Brookhaven t-shirts on sale starting today.  
 

I love serving the Lord with you, 
Bro. Greg 

 
PS :  Please go online or see bulletin article – How can I help victims of 
Hurricane Harvey now?  
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Sunday, September 24th, 2017 
5:00 p.m., BHS Football Field 

 
 
 

First Baptist Church Promotion Blitz: 
 Saturday, September 23rd 

Contact Jeff Doremus at 601-833-5118  
 if you would like to help. 
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Lord, Where Are You When Bad Things Happen? 

By Kay Arthur 
Begins Wednesday, September 6th 

5:30 p.m. in Room 201 
Facilitated by Gearlene Chandler 

Brothers and sisters, 
 
This week the singing portion of our worship will be all over the map! We start 
with a song that swept the world called, "In Christ Alone" by the Getty's. A 
robust congregational anthem and declaration that has touched the heart of the 
church for over 15 years now. Then we move to "Love So Great" which is new 
way (written in 2016) to say an old thing - �����������	����
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here to worship the King. This song is specially inserted into our worship today 
to give us the opportunity to aim our worship at God. It's a fun song to sing…and 
that is ok! After this, we move into one of the most descriptive and imaginative 
hymns about The Love of God that exists. Written in 1917 this hymn helps us 
join hands with worshipers over the past 100 years who have tried to describe the 
ineffable God. Though we try with our intellect and poetry, we stall in trying to 
explain God's love. The last call of singing before the sermon will be a choral 
offering of praise which reminds us of the infinite and vast power of the blood of 
Christ Jesus for the remission of sins. As you listen, worship. 
 
I would like to personally invite those of you who might be interested in joining 
our worship ministry. You can participate in several ways this week: Joy Choir 
��
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this Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. You won't regret it!  
 

I love you all more than you know! 
Pastor Nick 
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WEDNESDAY NIGHT SUPPER (FELLOWSHIP HALL) CHANGES 
Beginning Wednesday, September 6th, the following changes will take affect: 

 

· Two menu lines: Supper Line and Grill Line  
· The Supper Line will cost $5.00 for all ages, same portion 
· The Grill Line will cost $3.00 for all ages, same portion 
· No family will pay more than $20.00 
· There will be a $1.00 extra charge for a To-Go Box 

“HOW CAN I HELP VICTIMS OF HURRICANE HARVEY NOW?”  
· Pray 
· Give directly to Southern Baptist Disaster Relief at https://

missionaries.namb.net/projects/full/hurricane-harvey-response 
· Sponsor a Crisis Response Bucket at https://missionaries.namb.net/

projects/full/crisis-response-bucket 
· Volunteer for Disaster Relief project – TBA 
· Further info see - http://erlc.com/resource-library/articles/how-to-help-

victims-of-hurricane-harvey 
· Info also on our church website – www.fbcbrookhaven.org 



First Baptist Church 
Brookhaven, Mississippi 

 

Morning Worship September 3, 2017, 10:45 a.m. 
 

  Broadcast over WMJU 104.3 FM at 10:45 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 
Telecast over Cable Ch. 72 at 10:45 a.m.   

Replayed on Thursday Ch. 72 at 7:00 p.m. 
Website: www.fbcbrookhaven.org / Email: info@fbcbrookhaven.org 

Opportunities for Service  Dr. Jeff Doremus 
 
 
 
Prelude  Mrs. Nancy Fisher 
 
 
 
Call to Worship   “In Christ Alone” Congregation 

 
 

 
Prayer and Welcome  Rev. Greg Warnock 
 
 
 
Meet and Greet “Love So Great” Congregation 
 
  
 
Worship Offering “The Love of God” Congregation 
 
 
 
Choral Offering “Seas of Crimson” First Worship Choir 
 
 
 
Worship in Giving  Tithes and Offerings 

Offertory Prayer by Mr. Shannon Aker 
Offertory “As the Deer” by Dr. Roy Daughdrill 

 
 
 
Message  Rev. Greg Warnock 
 
 
 
Song of Response         “Be the Centre” Congregation 
 
 
 
Benediction  “Love Lifted Me” Congregation 
 
 
 
Postlude  Mrs. Nancy Fisher 

Morning Worship Sermon Notes 
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Cost: $65 includes jersey (shorts are an additional $15)�


